

## THE ROMAN CATHOLIC

## church of phoenix

400 EAST MONROE, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85004-2336 TELEPHONE (602) 257-0030 • FAX (602) 354-2427

November 3, 2006

Most Rev. Charles J. Chaput Archbishop of Denver Catholic Pastoral Center 1300 So. Steele Street Denver, CO 80210-2599

Dear Archbishop Chaput,

I am writing to you, at the request of Tammy J. Cook, regarding JUSTICE FOR ALL. Tammy is the Director of Field Operations for this Pro Life organization that devotes itself to work on college campuses. Their aim is to engage students regarding the reality of abortion and to persuade them, one by one, to the Gospel of Life.

I saw the exhibit when it came to Arizona State University earlier this year. It impressed me as a serious and persuasive attempt to show the inhumanity of abortion and the wisdom of Pro Life alternatives. Although the exhibits are quite graphic, they are intended to generate respectful conversations, animated by truth and love, not condemnation.

It is my understanding that JUSTICE FOR ALL intends to exhibit at two Colorado universities each year. I recommend that you consider supporting this initiative.

With fraternal best wishes and prayers, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Thomas Chasted

+Thomas J. Olmsted Bishop of Phoenix

Copy: Tammy J. Cook Justice for All